
Good afternoon, 
 
I understand that the motel located behind the Black Pearl Pub has been chosen as a 
possible homeless hub. As a long time home owner in the area (12+) I am 100% 
opposed to this location even being considered for a homeless hub.  Please advise 
what myself and my neighbors can do as city tax payers to stop this from happening. 
 
Regards, 
Robert Brooks 


